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   December 2023 

 Torque Magazine 

Next meeting 5th Dec 

Next Ratae meeting  11th Dec 

Car parts to sell. 

Messages from around the club. 

What went on in November 

2023 Dates for your diary. 

Who's who. 

Merry Christmas to everyone in the  

South Leicester MG Club. 
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Any parts or bits you might 

have lying around and would 

like to sell. 

Cars, spares, etc. 

Rules. 

Its between the seller and 

buyer only.  The club holds 

no responsibility for 

anything sold through the 

Torque magazine. 

Item Description Cost Contact 

Discs MGTF rear discs set. Still boxed  Sold 
Graham Poole 
07763084294 

Rear lights MGTF rear lights, left and right complete. £10 
Graham Poole. 

07763084294 

MGF MGF Red, 85,000 miles and FSH £3,250 ono 
M. Tomkinson 
07802449822 

Classic 
Classic Car wing mirrors £15 the pair. Please con-
tact Derek on 97831390270 

Sold 
Derek 

097831390270 

MGTF 4 Alloy wheels with tyres all good, including spare Sold. 
David Pay. 

07539772650 

Workshop Bench Pedestal Drill   
Awaiting 
price 

Glenise Boyer 

 Club Caps  Latest style club caps for sale   £15 each  Graham Dorman. 

 MGF/TF  Burgundy Hood / Tonneau cover £50 
Mike Beck 
07514771570 
 

MGF/TF Electric boot release kit £15 
Mike Beck 
07514771570 

MGF Right hand clear indicator light ( new ) £20 
Mike Beck 
07514771570 
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Raffle Prizes 
We know its early but  have you any gifts, 

pledges or donations for our  

2024 Ratae Charity Raffle Stall? 

 

Please bring along to any meeting or hand 

over to any committee member . 

Thanks. 
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John & Glen send their Best Wishes to 

Everyone for Christmas and the New 

year. 

 

“Wishing members a Happy 
and convivial Christmas and a 
Peaceful New Year with the 
anticipation of many MG 
smiles of motoring!” 

 Pip Clements 

 
Happy Christmas  

Love from Maria, Mike 
and Dennis! xx 

Happy Christmas to all our 

friends at the SLMG Club. 

Bob and Marian. 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year. 

Looking forward to seeing you all 

in 2024 

Best Wishes Gillian and Michael. 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year to all our friends at the SLMG 

Club.                  

Best Wishes Graham and Ann. 

To all club members, I would 
like to take this opportunity to 
wish you all a Very Happy 
Christmas and a Merry New 
year.  

Hopefully we can enjoy many 
more MG events together in 
2024 
Graham and Nicky  

  

Merry Christmas and Happy new Year 

to all MG owners, look forward to next 

years runs. 
 

 

Happy Xmas and a 
prosperous New 
Year to all our 

friends in the South 
Leicester MG Club 

Stuart & Linda 

Pete and Su

Wishing everyone a very
Happy Christmas, Love
from Maria, Mike & Dennis!xx

 
 
Colin & Carol would like to
wish a Merry Christmas and
Happy New Year to all our
members.
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Buyer Beware! - part 2 

After much work and sourcing new and second-hand parts the MGB finally moved under its 
own steam! (Or petrol). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Proud owner Keith apprehensively preparing to start the car and move it out of the work-
shop. 

 

Keith managed to get the MGB home ready for its next phase of restoration – interior car-
pets, fixing seats, adding chrome side strips, front and rear bumpers. Still parts missing which 
need to be sourced. 

 

Lessons to be learned – always check what parts come with a part restoration, and take into 
account extra costs involved. 

 

Images below show TSX42K out of the workshop for the first time since it was pushed in. 
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Will this blue beauty be joining our club?? 
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I decided at the last club meeting to mention the clas-
sic car shows available each month through the year. 

 

On October 8th six members,  Stuart , Linda,  Melvyn , 
David,  myself and Nicky met at the chip shop in Brin-
klow and followed the sat nav to our destination.  

We only got lost once due to following a classic car ahead of us!!! 

 

On arrival we were allocated where to park by friendly 
marshals. We were lucky to be parked together on hard 
ground as the venue was absolutely packed.  

Late arrivals were parked in an adjacent field.  

This wasn't a problem as we had a surprisingly very warm 
day. 

 

We all found this was a really interesting venue with an ex-
cellent free museum , a good restaurant with  beer aplen-
ty. Including a shop in which many varieties of beer 
etc  were for sale. 

 

Melvyn and David set off for home while ourselves with 
Stuart and Linda decided with the weather being so good 
to stop off at Stow in the Wold for a walk round, finishing 
(as you  do) in a cafe. 

A very enjoyable day out , definitely go again.  

 

Next year this event will be held every 2nd Sunday of the 
month from January to October 2024. 

 

Graham  

Chairman  

Our visit to Hook Norton Brewery 

October 8th. 
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Celebrating 44 years of the South Leicester 

MG Club 

Seven cars of all makes including 3 MGs set off on a mystery tour ending up at Gates 

Garden Centre to celebrate 44 years of our club forming back in 1979. 

It was raining, it was muddy but we had a great time browsing the many shops. 

Graham had booked a private suite for us all, to enjoy an excellent lunch followed by a 

free members raffle !!. 

Our thanks go to Graham and Nicky for organizing a great 44th Anniversary. 

P.S. I wonder what we all looked like 44 years ago in the same picture ? 

Regards Graham P. 

November  12 th 

44 Years. 
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MG: SOUTH LEICESTER MG CLUB. 
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Regards Graham P . 

Editor  for South Leicester MG Club. 

  

 

Please could you all put your heads together and think of a 

local charity that would benefit from our next years 2024  

Ratae Run. 

It could be a charity close to your heart, or a charity you 

think  needs our  help. 

Any ideas you may have, please pass onto any committee 

member so that we can discuss it at our next meeting. 

Regards. 

Graham D. 

Chairman of the South Leicester MG Club. 

Lost. 

At the last meeting Mike left his new MG hat behind, he 

went back to the White Horse and asked if anyone had 

handed it. The answer was no. So does anyone know 

where Mikes hat might be. ? If found please give to 

Mike Tomkinson or any committee member . 

Thanks. 
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I would like to thank all our club members for their contributions to the 2023 

SLMG Club Torque magazine. With your input of events, stories and articles I 

have had a great time putting it all together, and I’m looking forward to deliver-

ing you an action packed Torque magazine for 2024. 

December is a quiet month for our club with the only event being the Clubs 

Christmas party. So with that in mind, the next edition of the Torque magazine, 

will be  on January 27th 2024, as we will be away over Christmas and New Year. 

Please send me any pictures, articles of what you have been up to over the fes-

tive period for me to build up an exciting February 2024 edition. 

So all that is left is for me to say is …. 

 

Have a fantastic Christmas and jolly good New Year 

Graham and Ann. 

P.S. Please don’t forget any unwanted presents for the Ratae raffle.  Thanks!   



 18 

 

Peter Martin 

Web Editor  

01455 553868 

 

South Leicester Monthly Meetings 

Membership open to all, so why not come along and meet like-minded people and enjoy the magic of 

the marque. 

 We meet on the first Tuesday of each month at the White Horse Inn, Station Road,  Broughton 

Astley, Leicestershire. Family membership is £10.00 p/a, payable in January. For further details con-

tact the Secretary. 

Meetings are held from 7.30pm with members  forum 8pm. 

Membership Secre-
tary 

Colin Kingsbeer 

07760204163 

mkingsbeer@sky.com 

Secretary 

Jean Dalby 

07730 051368  

Treasurer 

Stuart Armston 

01455 271064.  

Events  Co-ordinator 

Bob Driver 

0116 3481587                                               

robert.driver@sky.com 

 

Events Co-ordinator 

Derek Everitt  

07831390270  
derek.everitt@me.com 

Torque Editor     

Graham Poole                

07763084294 

graham.poole@homecall.co.uk 

Chairman 

Graham Dorman 

07713249726 

CLUB INFORMATION 

jeandalby.slmg@gmail.com  

Kieron Hall 

Committee Member. 

www.mgleicester.org 

mailto:jeandalby.slmg@gmail.com
http://www.mgleicester.org/



